From: Julie Brown

Sent: 05 January 2018 17:55
To: Lester, Robert
Subject: Application number: 2017/6209/P 68a-74a Rochester Place

Dear Mr Lester,
| am writing to object to the above building proposal.

| am the owner 72 Rochester Place, this property is one of the units directly behind and below the proposed
building. My objections are thus:

1. My ‘right to light’ this 3rd story proposal will overshadow the skylights and thus my natural daylight coming into
my unit. The unit only has restrictive light at the front and the back of the building.

2. The building extension is not in keeping with the mews building and will stand out incredibly and will hot enhance
the look of the building.

3. Disruption to the work force in 72 Rochester Place whilst the building works will take place.
Can you please keep me informed of the status of the application ?
Yours,

Julie

Julie Brown




